
Fall in absenteeism from primary
schools over the last decade

Official statistics released today show that in 2016/17 overall absence
remained at 5.1% and has been falling since 2006/07.

Kirsty Williams said:

“These figures are to be welcomed as they show absenteeism from our
primary schools has fallen over the last decade.

“Once again, I want to thank pupils, parents and teachers for their
hard work in achieving this. The fact is if our young people are
going to achieve their full potential, going to school regularly
and consistently is crucial. 

“Despite the progress we have seen, we can’t afford to be
complacent and we will continue to take action to improve
attendance in our schools.

“Understanding the needs of individual learners and providing the
right support at the right time is what can make all the
difference. Indeed, the Pupil Development Grant evaluation
published yesterday highlights the benefits of improved attendance
for our disadvantaged learners.”
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